Bepartment of Ehucation

REGION IV-A
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF CAVITE PROVINCE

April 4, 2022
DIVISION MEMORANDUM
NO. 169, s. 2022

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chief, Curriculum and Implementation Division
Chief, School Governance and Operations Division
Public Schools District Supervisors
Division SBM Validators
All Concerns

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 125 S. 2022 TITLED
UPSKILLING OF DIVISION SCHOOL-BASED MANAGEMENT
(SBM) VALIDATORS

| % In reference to Division Memorandum No. 125 s. 2022 titled Upskilling of
Division School-Based Management (SBM) Validators, this Office announces that
schedule of the said activity will be changed from April 7-8, 2022 to April 8, 2022
at 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM due to equally important activity of higher office.

2. Should there be any concern, you may contact Ms. Maria Belen Mojica, SEPS
- SMME and Ms. Kristine G. dela Rosa, EPS - SMME thru the email addresses:
mariabelen.mojica@deped.gov.ph and Kristine.genen@deped.gov.ph

3 Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is hereby desired.

ROMMEL C. B TA, CESOV
Schools Divigion Superintendent
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